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Augusta Highway Duplication  

Augusta Highway and Nantawarra Road intersection 

lighting Installation  

       

 

 

 

The Australian and South Australian governments have 

committed $260 million (80:20) to the Augusta Highway 

Duplication Project. 

What’s happening 

We are installing new solar lighting at the intersection of the Augusta 

Highway, Nantawarra Road and Catford Road to improve safety for 

all road users.  

How this affects you 

To do this work safely, we will have speed and lane restrictions in 

place throughout work areas.  

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow the 

speed limits and signage. 

Outside of work hours, speed and lane restrictions will be removed. 

The Augusta Highway will remain open at all times.   

When 

19 August 2024 until early 
October 2024, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday between 
the hours of 7am and 7pm 

Where 

The intersection of Augusta 
Highway, Nantawarra Road 
and Catford Road, 
Nantawarra 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
augustahighway   

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

We’re improving road 
safety for all road  
users 

 

We’re improving 
efficiency and network 
reliability 

We're upgrading the Augusta Highway to 
boost economic growth, improve safety 
and freight access. 
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